
The Private Water Supplies (Wales) Regulations 2017 
 
The draft Regulations needed to be changed in response to issues raised in 
response to the consultation. This led to some delay in finalising the regulations. The 
Regulations were laid in Wales on the 30th October 2017, Defra have not yet laid 
their Regulations.” 

 


